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O R P O R A T I O N  

January 6,2010 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President of the Senate 
Twenty-Fifth Legislature 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President: 

For your information and consideration, enclosed are two (2) copies of the Report to the 
Legislature on the comprehensive review and evaluation of Hawaii Health Systems Corporation, 
pursuant to the State Budget Bill Proviso, Act 162, Part 111, Section 31 (HB200 CD1). This 
report was conducted by Stroudwater Associates and directly transmitted to you on December 
28, 2009. 

In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that 
the report may be viewed electronically at www.lihsc.org. 

Sincerely, 

Alice M. Hall 
Interim President and CEO 

Enclosures 
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